
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Good day AYJ Community, 

 As everyone is well aware, the planned CUPE protest scheduled for Fri Nov 4th will have an enormous 
impact on our school operations. 

 that in mind, the AYJ Admin team has advocated for a late start day tomorrow, Thursday, November 
3rd so that we can share directly with all staff the expectations for our full community for the anticipated 
Friday action. Such expectations will then be shared with our students DIRECTLY from each teacher on 
Thursday during their classes. 

Period one will begin at 9:55am on Thursday. 

 A couple of quick points regarding Fri Nov 4th: 

 Classes will be cancelled on Friday, November 4th, therefore NO students present in the building, 

Students will be engaged in Asynchronous learning as assigned by each of their teachers. 

*Students without devices or online connectivity should make arrangements with their teachers on 
Thursday on how they can access the day’s assigned work. 

Student Attendance will NOT be taken, there is NO expectation for students to login at a specific time or 
through any Google check in form 

Teachers will be available throughout the day from 9:00am to 3:15pm (except for our regular lunch hour 
– 11:40am to 12:40pm) to respond to student inquiries. 

*The best method to connect with staff members will be via email. The AYJ Admin team will be working 
the phones and may not effectively transfer phone calls in a timely manner. 

(Sorry, just being honest!!) If necessary contact the main office and we will do our best to connect you 
to the right person. 

 An announcement to staff and students regarding this matter was shared at the beginning of Period 4 
today. 
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Thanks in advance for your support and patience during this time, 

 P 

 Peter Paputsis (he/him) 
Principal 
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